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MEMORANDUM	
	
FOR	 	 :	 The	Regional	Executive	Directors		
	 DENR	Regions	I	to	XIII,	CAR,	CALABARZON,	MIMAROPA	

and	NCR	
	
FROM	 	 :	 The	OIC,	Director	
	
SUBJECT	 :	 INVITATION	 TO	 THE	 SELF-PACED	 E-LEARNING	

CAPACITY	 BUILDING	 ON	 PUBLIC-PRIVATE	
PARTNERSHIP	101	

	
On	August	 9,	 2021,	 the	DENR-BMB	 entered	 into	 a	 partnership	with	 the	

Public-Private	Partnership	Center	 (PPPC)	 for	 the	development	of	guidelines	on	
public-private	 partnerships	 in	 protected	 areas	 pursuant	 to	 the	 NIPAS	 Act,	 as	
amended.	 The	 partnership	 also	 confirms	 the	 PPPC’s	 support	 to	 building	 the	
capacities	of	the	DENR	and	concerned	implementing	agencies	in	structuring	and	
designing	PPPs	in	protected	areas,	with	main	focus	on	resiliency,	safety,	as	well	
as	conservation	and	protection	of	protected	areas	and	natural	resources.	

	
Relative	 to	 the	 above,	 the	 BMB	 and	 PPPC	with	 the	 assistance	 of	 BioFin	

Project	will	be	conducting	a	two-week	e-learning	activity	on	the	basic	concepts	
and	processes	involved	in	the	PPP	which	are	vital	in	developing	the	framework	
for	 public-private	 partnerships	 in	 our	 protected	 areas.	 The	 said	 activity	 is	
composed	of	 five	 (5)	modules	 and	were	designed	 for	 self-paced	 learning	using	
short	 animated	 videos	 and	 document	 references.	 Assessments	 will	 be	
undertaken	 at	 the	 end	 of	 each	 module	 to	 monitor	 learning	 progress	 of	 the	
participants.	 Detailed	 information	 about	 the	 modules	 are	 provided	 in	 the	
attachment.	 For	 further	 information	 about	 the	 platform,	 you	 may	 visit	
https://bit.ly/PPPCapB.	
	

The	 said	 learning	 activity	 is	 scheduled	 on	 14-25	 February	 2022	 with	
target	participants	from	the	legislated	protected	areas	preferably	the	PASus	and	
other	 interested	PAMO	 staff,	 CDD	 staff	 and	 concerned	Divisions	 from	 the	BMB	
and	 BioFin	 Project.	 In	 this	 regard,	 may	we	 request	 the	 aforementioned	 target	
participants	 from	 your	 respective	 Regions	 to	 fill-out	 the	 matrix	 found	 on	 this	
link,	 	https://bit.ly/PPP101Pax	 	on	 or	 before	 February	 4,	 2022.	 The	 BMB,	
PPPC	 and	 BioFin	will	 be	 coordinating	with	 the	 participants	 for	 further	 details	
about	 the	 activity,	 hence	 may	 we	 request	 them	 to	 provide	 their	 active	 email	
addresses.	

	
For	clarifications	and	other	concerns,	kindly	coordinate	with	the	Bureau’s	

National	Parks	Division	through	npd@bmb.gov.ph.	



	

	

	
For	information	and	consideration.	
	
	
	

NATIVIDAD	Y.	BERNARDINO	
	

	
	
	
	
	


